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Racheal King

From: Teresa Brindley-Stevens
Sent: Tuesday, 13 August 2024 9:02 AM
To: Pixie O'Neill; Racheal King
Subject: FW: Lesser Hall Hire- Women in Farming

 
 
 
Teresa Brindley-Stevens  
Finance & Corporate Services Officer 
Phone 08 9637 0300 
Web www.tammin.wa.gov.au   
Email admin@tammin.wa.gov.au 
          payroll@tammin.wa.gov.au 
          rates@tammin.wa.gov.au  
1 Donnan Street TAMMIN WA 6409 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Zoe ChrisƟson <zoe.chrisƟson@icloud.com>  
Sent: Friday, August 9, 2024 8:34 PM 
To: Teresa Brindley-Stevens <admin@tammin.wa.gov.au> 
Subject: Lesser Hall Hire- Women in Farming 
 
 
Hello, 
 
A new branch for the Women in Farming  OrganisaƟon has just started in Tammin. We held our first meeƟng at the 
Lesser Hall today. As we  have set up a new branch and wanted to use the Lesser Hall to hold meeƟngs, would the 
shire consider reducing the rent for the new branch for repeat use for the next 12 months? At the moment we are 
looking to have meeƟngs once a month.  
 
The Women in Farming OrganisaƟon is a not for profit organisaƟon created for women within the industry. We hold 
meeƟngs to share our knowledge and to support each other. Some topics we touch base on include markeƟng, 
succession planning and inviƟng guest speakers for other topics such as agronomy.  
 
I hope to hear from you soon.  
 
Cheers, 
Zoe  


